
 

  

 

20 May 2025 
BTn/sbt 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to an information session on Wednesday 4 June at 4pm. 
 
The session will talk you through the itinerary, provide a kit list and talk through a few scenarios on how to 
best prepare your child for camp.   
 
All information will be available via email after the event. Please do not worry if you are unable to attend, we 
will send all information, and any FAQ’s that come up during the meeting. Once you have read through the 
information, if you still have unanswered questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
The staff that will be going on the trip are:   
Mr Kieran Broomsgrove 
Miss Debbie Thacker 
Miss Becka Rowley 
Mr Daniel Embleton 
Miss Abi Jones 
Mr Chris Nathan – Evenings and Overnight stays only.   
 
Please see the itinerary below that shows the students which activities they will be partaking in.   
Should you wish to view videos of these activities in the Woodhouse setting, then you can follow this link 
https://woodhousepark.org.uk/activities/.   
 
The trip runs from Monday 30 June to Wednesday 2 July. 
 

  
  
Thank you for completing your medical and dietary requirements for your child.   
 
In the final week of this term, I will send out a Microsoft Form for your child to indicate food preferences and 
friendship groupings. Students will be in groups of 12 for the activities on Camp.   
 
The accommodation has a variety of different size bunk rooms, mainly rooms of 4 or 6.   
 
Many thanks 

 
 Becki Thielen  
Educational Visits Coordinator  

https://woodhousepark.org.uk/activities/

